

Public Relations Awareness Week June 5-10, 2023 RIVE

An important role of the Public Relations Subcommittee is to bring the message of recovery in various forms to addicts who are institutionalized. As part of the world wide Public Relations Awareness week, June 5-10, 2023, the Greater Grand Rapids Area Public Relations Subcommittee is hosting a Book Drive. We are asking individuals and Home Groups to donate any new or gently used literature, including Basic Texts, Step-working Guides, NA approved daily meditation books, and I.P.'s. The literature will be donated to people who are currently in treatment or incarcerated. Books must be paperback, and cannot contain staples.

Look for a donation box at local meetings. Cash donations can be made via Venmo, and will be used by the PR subcommittee to purchase additional literature for addicts who are institutionalized. Donations accepted through Venmo until May 23, 2023 at: @grandrapidsna What's this for? BOOK DRIVE



CASH DONATIONS ACCEPTED UNTIL MAY 23, 2023 THROUGH VENMO AT:

@GRANDRAPIDSNA WHAT'S THIS FOR? BOOK DR



Literature donations can be brought in person to the Public Relations Subcommittee meeting.

<u>Date</u>: May 24, 2023

Time: 6pm

Location: Central Reformed Church

10 College Ave. NE

Grand Rapids MI 49503